
 
 

CDC Guidance on Swimming Pools and Hot Tubs 
(Please feel free to print and share this important guidance 

 from the U.S. Center for Disease Control) 
 
 

 
As we all strive together to protect the health of family, friends, neighbors and ourselves, 
swimming pools can provide a welcome, pleasant and safe refuge. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember that regardless of location, we can protect ourselves and others through 
social-distancing, frequent hand-washing, self-quarantine by those that are experiencing 
possible COVID-19 symptoms, directing coughs into elbows, etc. 

 

 

The CDC guidance states: 

“There is no evidence that COVID-19 can be spread to humans through 
the use of pools and hot tubs. Proper operation, maintenance, and 
disinfection (e.g., with chlorine and bromine) of pools and hot tubs 
should remove or inactivate the virus that causes COVID-19.” 

Link: www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/water.html 
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